
 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention: International Bureau 
  Satellite Division 
 
   Re: Service Electric Cablevision, Inc. 
    TVRO Earth Station WX30 
    Sunbury, PA 
    FCC File No.:  SES-REG-20100514-00595 
 

SURRENDER OF AUTHORIZATION 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 On behalf of Service Electric Cablevision, Inc., we hereby notify the Commission that the 
above-referenced Receive-Only Earth Station is no longer operational and surrender the 
registration for cancellation.  Please update your records accordingly. 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned 
at (610) 432-2210. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

      Service Electric Cablevision, Inc. 

 

      ____________________________ 
      Bethany Pursell 
      Director of Legal Affairs 

 

Dated:  August 28, 2020 


